
March 20, 2020 

The Governor of Arizona has extended the statewide school closure through at least April 10. All 

Amphitheater schools will be closed to students in accordance with this directive. 

Teachers will be providing learning materials throughout the closure. You can expect to hear from your 

schools and teachers next week with more specific information. It’s important that you monitor the 

channels that your teachers typically use to communicate with you regularly.  These may include email, 

texts, phone calls, etc. 

We will continue to offer free meals to children 18 and younger. Please find information about sites and 

times at www.amphi.com.  

We will continue to provide updates on amphi.com. Please also feel free our email hotline, 

answers@amphi.com, for questions and concerns. 

Thank you once again for your patience and understanding as we work to provide everything we can to 

help our students through this crisis. 


